From: Michael Krause <mkahn11@cox.net> on 06/03/2008 03:30:02 PM

Subject: Regulation AA

Jun 3, 2008

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear Email comments,

STOP CREDIT CARD COMPANIES FROM CHARGING SUCH HIGH INTEREST RATES, IT'S
USUERY.

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Krause

5 Newport Dr
Crestview, FL 32539-5203



